
News from Thorney Island school 

Visit from Treagust Butchers 

Kestrel Class had a visit th s half term from Barbara from Treagust 

Butchers in Emsworth. She discussed the importance cf protein in a 

balanced diet and brought in two different recipes for them to try, as 

well as some award winning sausages which disappeared very quickly! 

Mr Hallam Chair of Governors put Miss Reeves (Class Teacher) in 

contact with Barbara who was more than happy to visit the school. She 

loved the warm friendly welcome she received and was very impressed 

that all the children tried the food on offer. 

Mr Clegg (Headteacher) always appreciates the support we receive from our local community 

especially the residents and businesses of Emsworth. The links between the school and 

community have always been very strong and initiatives like this just seek to strengthen these 

relationships. 

 

 

 

Moon Rocks - Borrowed from NASA by Hawk and Goshawk 

Classes 

Having the moon rocks from NASA really sparked the children's 

imagination, it was just such an amazing thing to have access to 

and even better. it was completely free! The excitement from the 

children and the scientific language that they were using while 

classifying the space and Earth rocks made it all worthwhile. I 

would just like to thank Miss Noyce for taking the time and effort 

to sort this as I know it was not a just job due to all the special requirements we had to adhere to.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Village Magazine January 2022 


